
QHS Parent/Teacher Conferences 
  

Quincy High School Parent-Teacher Conferences have been scheduled for Tuesday, October 25; 

Thursday, October 27; and Friday, October 28.  QHS will dismiss at 10:45 am on Thursday, 

October 27, with students using the half-day bell schedule.  There will be NO CLASSES for students 

on Friday, October 28. 

For your convenience, we have scheduled sessions at different times.  All sessions will be held in 

individual teacher classrooms.   

Remember, this is a chance for as many parents as possible to talk to their student’s teachers for 
a few minutes.  If a longer conversation is needed, please contact that teacher for an 

appointment at a different time.  Counselors and deans will be available during conference times. 

The staff at Quincy High School is looking forward to visiting with parents in order to plan for the 

future success of your son or daughter.  If these times do not work out, please feel free to contact 

any teacher to schedule a conference.  

The time schedule and teacher locations are as follows:  

 

 

 

   
    
 

 

 

 

  

 

Progress reports will be available to 

 

       parents at conference times.  

Date Time Place 

Tuesday, Oct. 25, 2022 4:00-6:00 pm Classrooms 

Thursday, Oct. 27, 2022 12:30-2:00 pm Classrooms 

Thursday, Oct. 27, 2022 5:00-7:00 pm Classrooms 

Friday, Oct. 28, 2022 7:30-10:00 am Classrooms 


